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Hong Kong Maritime Week 2022 (20-26 November 2022) was supported
by world-leading maritime organisations. We are delighted that
Secretary General and Deputy Secretary General of the International
Chamber of Shipping (ICS) travelled to Hong Kong to join HKMW’s
events in person.

Let’s hear what Mr Guy PLATTEN, Secretary General, and Mr Simon
BENNETT, Deputy Secretary General of ICS, have to say about the
HKMW 2022.

#HKMPB #HKMW #1CS




